
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>
Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/22/2015 12:37:39 PM

Subject: RE: Century Aluminum plant in Berkeley County

I found out this morning. We can talk to NH.
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 11:54 AM

To: Webb, Beth; Patel, Swati; Pisarik, Holly; Baker, Josh

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: Century Aluminum plant in Berkeley County
 
Is this on the radar/ did they inform us?
 
How would you all suggest we respond?
 
From: Wise, Warren [mailto:wwise@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 11:51 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Century Aluminum plant in Berkeley County
 
Could we get a comment from the governor about Century Aluminum’s decision today to issue a WARN notice to its 
employees that it will close the 600-employee plant in Berkeley County by Dec. 31 unless Santee Cooper comes to a 
power transmission agreement?
 
Thanks,
Warren
 
 
Warren L. Wise
Business reporter
The Post and Courier
843-937-5524
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